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18th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

  

Year 6 Residential Trip 30th June - 4th July 2025 

 

We have made a provisional booking for Year 6 children to participate in a residential trip to Aylmerton 

Outdoor Education Centre on the North Norfolk coast at the end of June 2025. We will be travelling by 

coach and the visit will be for 5 days and 4 nights from Monday 30th June and includes: 

 

• Full board accommodation in the centre 

• Adventure activities, for example: bush craft, team building and trail activities 

• Geographical survey – beach environment days looking at rockpools, fossils, glaciation and erosion.  

• Evening entertainment programme – to include swimming, disco and a twilight safari. 

  

The cost of the trip is £435 this includes all the activities and excursions. The school are covering cost of 

the transport to and from the centre.  An initial non-refundable deposit of £100 must be paid by Monday 

15th July 2024 to confirm a place. A second non-refundable deposit of £100 will be due by Monday 21st 

October 2024. A third non-refundable deposit of £117 will be due by Monday 27th January 2025 and the 

final balance of £118 by Friday 28th March 2025.  Interim payments can be made in instalments to suit you. 

If payments are not received by the due dates your child’s place will be cancelled. 

 

A parent information evening will be held in the year 5/6 block on Thursday 25th April 2024 at 3.30pm  

 

To book a place on this trip please consent via scopay by Wednesday 1st May 2024. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Maria Kemble 

Executive Head Teacher 
 

 
 

Westgate Street, Bury St Edmunds, 

Suffolk, IP33 1QG 

Tel: 01284 755141    

Email: office@st-edmunds.suffolk.sch.uk

  

Beaconsfield Road, Sudbury,  

Suffolk, CO10 1JP 

Tel: 01787 373365    

Email: admin@st-josephs.suffolk.sch.uk

  


